
 
 
 

 

25th ANNUAL           
UNION CHILDREN’S 

 CHRISTMAS CARNIVAL 
 

Open to the children/grandchildren of all 
 current union members, aged 12 and under 

 

Cloverdale Agri-Plex “Big Red Barn” 
6050 – 176 Street, Surrey, BC 

December 09, 2017 
11:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 

*Cost:  A minimum of one non-perishable food item 
per person or a cash donation to the Surrey Food Bank 

 
If you plan to attend with your children/grandchildren, please complete this form (also 
available on our website, www.cupe402.com and CUPE bulletin boards) and return it to 
the union office by fax 604-543-3842, inter-office mail or email @ cupeoffice@cupe402.com 

  
**Please return by November 15, 2017** 

 

 
Member’s Name: _______________________________________  Department: ___________________________ 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 
 
Work Location:    __________________________ (tickets will be sent via inter-office mail) 
 
Number of adults attending (maximum 3):  ____________                       
 
                                                          Child’s Age 
Child’s Name                                                             on Dec 10    Boy or Girl  
        
____________________________________________ ______________  B  or  G 

____________________________________________ ______________  B  or  G          

____________________________________________ ______________  B  or  G 

 
 

*If more than 3 adults wish to attend, the cost is $10.00 per adult* 
*Each unrelated child is $20.00*  

 
Please register as soon as possible – space is limited! 
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